
From
Director General Higher Education, Hary ana,

Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5, Panchkula.

To
All the Principals of Government Colleges in the State of Haryana

Memo No DHE-0 I 00 | I I 1612020-Coordination-DHE
Dated Panchkula, the O?i ol I z " 

z1

Sub : Regardin* tiilr.Classroom.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

You are requested to provide the information regarding the Smart Classroom

to this department by 08.01 .2021 in the Google Form the link of which is as follows:

https ://docs.eoogle.com/forms/d/e/1 FAIpQLSd n I 9Bi-k63vsq 0J2 i th-

eBEv8EXSEzSvDlYeFYxqkvlxmXrw/viewform?usp:sf link

Please treat it as most urgent.
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Deputy Director Coordination,

for Director General Higher Education,

Haryana, Panchkula


